
 

 
 

May 31, 2024 

 

 

 

Ben Haws, PE 

J-U-B Engineers, Inc. 

3611 S. Zintel Way 

Kennewick, Washington 99337 

 

 

Re: New Well, Plan Review #97-2023, Project PATH Water System, PWS ID #4195716 

       Final Approval 

  

Dear Ben: 
 

An on-site inspection conducted on May 2, 2024, confirmed that the well, pressure tank, 

and related appurtenances were installed according to the approved plans and meet 

Drinking Water Services’ construction standards. Final approval is granted for the 

project.  
 

I note the following:   

• A pressure switch was installed to control the well pump instead of a variable 

frequency drive.  

• A hypochlorination system was installed to provide a chlorine residual in the water. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to e-mail me at 

william.h.goss@oha.oregon.gov or call at 541-966-0900.  
 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

William Goss, P.E. 

Regional Engineer 
 

c: Julie Wray, OHA-DWS, Portland  

    Leon Scheel, City of Umatilla (pdf copy only) 

    Scott Coleman, City of Umatilla (pdf copy only) 

    Andres Romero, PE, JUB Engineers, Inc. (pdf copy only) 
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